
 

 
 

Term 2 Week 9 2021 

What’s on at STPS 

Date:     Activity  
Tuesday 22 June   QuizWorx Scripture Concert 
Thursday 24 June  End of Term assembly – 2.30pm 
Friday 25 June   Last day of Term 2 
Monday 12 July  Term 3 commences  

Messages from the Principal 
QuizWorx 

Next Tuesday students who normally attend scripture will instead attend the QuizWorx puppet show. 
 

End of Term Assembly 
Next Thursday 24 June at 2:30 pm we will hold an assembly to celebrate the conclusion of a great term. All 

parents, friends and family are welcome to come along. Visitors must sign-in to school prior to assembly.  
 

Home Reader Grant 

Recently Birgitte applied for a grant through Charles Sturt University for $1000 to purchase home readers. 
We have been informed that we were successful in getting this grant and will order the books before the 
end of term. Thank you to Birgitte for the time and effort put into this application, I’m sure the students and 
parents will enjoy having a wider selection of home readers. 
 

Euchareena Resources 
With the closure of Euchareena Public School, the resources have been shared amongst the Orange 

Small Schools. Spring Terrace has been given 2 high jump mats, some home readers and two tote tray 

trolleys. These are excellent resources that will be an asset to our school. 
 

Changes in Term 3 

Congratulations to Miss Toovey who has been given the opportunity to fill the role of Relieving Assistant 

Principal at Canowindra Public School for the duration of Term 3. With this, there will be some changes to 

classes in Term 3. At this point we have been unable to employ a teacher to take the Year 2 class and for 

this reason we have decided to return to 2 classes with the students from Miss Toovey’s class being split 

between the K/1 and 3/6 classes.  
 

Mr Peter Scott 
Principal 

News from the Classrooms  

K/1 Classroom  

I hope everyone had a wonderful long weekend. This week there will only be spelling homework. The 
children should be using the ‘look, cover write check’ method to help them learn and remember their words. 
We are focussing on writing in more detail and using the correct punctuation. In Maths we are revising the 
topics we have learned throughout the term. Have a great week. 

Year 2 Classroom  

Welcome to the 2nd last week of Term 2. I hope you all had a wonderful, warm and relaxing long weekend. 
Over the next two weeks, Year 2 students will continue to work on their persuasive writing. We will also 
complete the   revision in mathematics to ensure all students have a good grasp of the concepts taught. This 
will also be an opportunity for students to select work to add to their SeeSaw Journal. A big thank you to all 
who have connected with their child’s journal. They love sharing their learning journey with you! 
Have a great week! Miss Toovey.  
3-6 Classroom  

Spring Terrace Public School 
A Community of Confident Learners 
573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  



In English this week the Primary class will be tying together the creative writing skills we have been learning 
this term to write, edit and publish a story. I'm looking forward to working with students on these and seeing 
the end results. In Mathematics we will be learning about decimals and how they are used in everyday life 
as well as how we add, subtract and multiply them. 

 

STPS News  

Snow Day  
We certainly had some snow falling last Thursday, it was a winter wonderland at school. The students had 
lots of fun playing and creating snow creatures. For some it was their first opportunity to see and feel snow. 
The photo gallery is on the next page.  
 

Spring into School Garden  
The garden sign went up on Sunday, thank you to Christine Holmes, 
out P&C Treasurer and Redgum Graphic Design and Signwriting for 
producing and supplying the new sign. Gardening days are every 
second Sunday of each month. The P&C would love to see you in the 
garden next term. Sunday 11 July is the next gardening morning from 
10.00am to 12.00 noon.   

Community News and Information  

School holiday programs are available at several venues in Orange to cater for children looking for creative 
and active workshops to fill in their days. Some examples are:  
 
Orange Regional Library and Gallery  

• Lego Club – 28 June and 1 July  

• Amazing Space Sliders – 29 June  

• Junk Monsters – 29 June  

• Rockin’ Rockets – 30 June  

• Handmade notebooks, envelopes, and cards – 30 June  

• The Beanies Live – 30 June  

• Drop in collage dreamscapes – 1 July 

• Drop in Racing Rockets – 2 July 

• Science in the Library Kitchen – 5 July  

• Drop in make abstract paper sculptures – 6 July  
 
For more information refer to the website 
https://www.orange.nsw.gov.au/gallery/events/category/school-holidays/  
 
Orange PCYC  
PCYC NSW run a variety of safe, fun, creative and inclusive school holiday activities for primary and high 
school aged youth. Their structured programs have a selection of sport and creative based activities to 
ensure something for everyone. From multi-sport, gymnastics and boxing to painting, dance and crafts, 
pirate days and graffiti, to coding classes and skateboarding.  
 

PCYC Orange school holiday activities are run by qualified coaches that have a passion for working with 
young people in a sport and recreation environment. Programs are designed to be affordable for the local 
communities that surround our clubs ensuring a cost-effective school holiday option for all families. They 
also accept Creative Kids vouchers at all clubs. For more information visit their website 
https://www.pcycnsw.org.au/orange/school-holidays   
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Snow Day – Thursday 10 and Friday 11 June 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


